



admin@southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk www.southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk @southbroomstjamesacademy

Friday 26th September 2025

e-Safety Parent Survey

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this letter finds you and your family well. As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting the wellbeing and safety of all our pupils, we are conducting an important e-Safety Survey across our Hub of schools within the Trust.

About This Survey

This survey is being carried out across all four schools in our Hub:

- The Trinity Devizes
- Marden Vale Calne
- St. Bartholomew's Royal Wotton Bassett
- Southbroom St James Academy Devizes

Why Your Input Matters

The digital world presents both incredible opportunities and unique challenges for our young people. Through this survey, we aim to gather valuable insights from our school community to help us understand:

- The most common digital safety concerns you face as a family
- Areas where additional support or guidance would be most beneficial
- How we can better equip our pupils to navigate the online world safely and responsibly
- Ways we can strengthen our partnership with families in promoting digital citizenship

Taking Part

Survey Link: https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/2RT6AvKHPs

The survey should take approximately **5-10 minutes** to complete and covers topics such as:

- Internet usage at home
- Social media and gaming concerns
- Cyberbullying awareness
- Digital wellbeing strategies
- Support needs for families

All responses are **completely anonymous** and will be used solely to improve our e-Safety provision across the Hub.

Next Steps

Once we have gathered responses from across our school community, we will:

- Analyse the findings to identify key areas for development
- Develop targeted support materials and workshops





















admin@southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk www.southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk @southbroomstjamesacademy

'We belong, we believe, we flourish.'

- Share relevant resources and guidance with families
- Update our e-Safety policies and procedures accordingly

Survey Deadline

Please complete the survey by **Friday 10th October 2025** to ensure your voice is included in shaping our e-Safety support. Pupils will also be completing an appropriate survey for their age and stage in school.

Questions?

If you have any questions about this survey or our e-Safety initiatives, please don't hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for taking the time to share your experiences and helping us create a safer digital environment for all our pupils.

Yours sincerely,

G Bailey

Gareth Bailey Headteacher















